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Effective July 1, 2016, the Pathways to Well-Being 

Monthly Tracking Log is being discontinued.

Please complete your June 2016 Monthly Tracking Log 

(due July 20th) in order to finalize data for FY 15-16.

Moving forward, some basic Pathways to Well-Being data will be entered

into the QSR for Quarterly updates. Once the QSR has been updated with 

the new information, the template will be sent out to providers with 

instructions as to how to complete the form.

Please direct any questions related to the QSR to your COR and 

questions related to the Monthly Tracking Log to BHS Pathways to Well-

Being Interim Program Manager, Amanda (Mandy) Kaufman at

amanda.kaufman@sdcounty.ca.gov or 619-563-2723 or BHS Liaison, 

Gloria King at gloria.king@sdcounty.ca.gov or 619-563-2740.
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